
Spaghetti Dinner Thank You’s from YIWC 
 

“Delicious!”... “Wonderful meal”... “two thumbs up” were just a few of the comments heard at 

the Yankeetown-Inglis Woman’s Club Spaghetti Dinner. Once again, members of the 

community have made our annual event an overwhelming success!!! The ladies of the Woman’s 

Club spent several days of onion chopping and garlic mincing as they prepared their now famous 

homemade spaghetti sauce, resulting in a delicious meal for all.  

Guests were greeted by June, Dee as they entered the neighborhood “Bistro” to authentic Italian 

music and beautiful decorations thanks to Yolanda and her committee. Club President Helen 

joined by members Susan, Kathleen, Marty, Kathy, and Lynne helped scoop, slice, and serve up 

plates of spaghetti, fresh salad and hot garlic bread while still managing to fill a large number of 

take-out orders for meals and quarts of sauce. Mary, Dorothy, Lynne S. and Terri kept the tables 

neat and clean and assisted dinners in refilling their plates. Pasta was hot and perfectly cooked 

thanks to Tony and Ralph who kept the water boiling and the spaghetti noodles coming.  

For those who had a sweet tooth and a little room left over for dessert, members Yolanda and 

Bonnie served up a dessert to die for.  

The ladies of the Yankeetown Inglis Woman’s Club would like to extend their sincere 

appreciation to all those who came out in support of the club and its beneficiaries. A special 

thanks to all the newspapers that published our information.  

And a special thanks to the rest of the community that helped us with this dinner.  

"THANKS" to: Food Ranch Meat Department, Produce Department and Grocery Department, 

Gibson Tree Service, Scott Gibson and Staci DeBolt Gibson, Kathy & George Hoover and 

Connie Crandall.   

Every year our events get better and better because Yo Canchola and Marty Hilliard are amazing 

and talented women who make it all happen. A huge THANKS to all the volunteer ladies of the 

YIWC who baked, set up, decorated, cooked, served, cleaned and put up with the "pasta nazi" 

Helen for two weeks. We couldn't have done it without our volunteer members. 

 

 


